
HB 1047 -- HUNTING, TRAPPING, OR FISHING LICENSES AND PERMITS

SPONSOR: Miller

This bill requires the Department of Conservation to allow any
nonresident student enrolled full-time in a public or private
college, university, or technical school in the state offering an
associate or bachelor degree program who applies for a hunting,
trapping, or fishing license or permit issued by the department to
pay the same fee as a resident applicant for the license or permit.

To increase awareness of the availability of these licenses and the
fees to a nonresident student applicant at the same fee as a
resident, the department must publish the availability on its
website and promote the availability on the campuses of all public
and private colleges, universities, and technical schools in the
state.


